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30/04/2018 Invoices  
 

have been issued , make sure you have received yours 
and then please try to settle these asap. Thank you !  

 

Water challenge 
Thank you to all parents who sponsored their child to 
raise money for our school fund , much appreciated.  

The children braved the rain and enjoyed the challenge.  

Exotic Zoo visit   
 

We are pleased to announce that once again Exotic Zoo 
are visiting us to help us with our work on nocturnal 

animals, with a special focus on hedgehogs. Look out for 
the photographs !  

 
This term  

We are doing literacy work 
based on superheroes, linked to 
the books of Steve Smallman  

(the author and illustrator who 
originally designed the murals in 
our reception playground and in 

the library )  
Maths is also a superhero 

theme : learning the formation 
and order of numbers with 
engaging superhero quests.  

 
 

Home link work  
 

Look out for the ‘How to help your child ‘ pack which will 
be sent home again, during the next fortnight. Please 

try to support your child , taking a few minutes a day to 
practise these as part of ‘ readiness for school ‘ and to 

promote early reading , writing and maths.  

Mufti Day  
 

Thank you for all the fantastic 
tombola prizes. We look forward 
to seeing as many as possible at 
the circus on Sunday 6th May. 

 
 

Eligibility code Reminder 
 

Please keep checking your emails for the date to renew 
your eligibility code for your 30 hour funding 
entitlement . It is the parents responsibility, but as  a 
nursery we try to remind you.  
If your code is not renewed before the end of the 
Grace period then you will lose the extended funding 
and this will result in your child only being entitled to 
the 15 hours universal funding , or alternatively paying 
fees for additional sessions. 
Note to current fee payers , you need to apply for your 
code at least a half term before your child is entitled 
to funding. Please ask Nursery staff if you require 
advice about this .   

Hot dinners 
Please make sure you sign in 
daily so we can give accurate 
numbers to the cook.   

 




